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Dear MP Rob Pyre,
We understand from Wendy Francis of the ACL you are preposing a second Bill to change the Abortion Laws
 in Queensland. Surely the people of Queensland have spoken the "first time "and the current laws do not need
 to be amended.
We understand you politicians have busy lives please use this wisely,God intended our unborn children to have
 rights just like you and l.
Regards Cathy & George Howcroft
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